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The Student Academic Progress (SAP) report is being run earlier this year on  
Monday, December 21st. This means final grades need to be submitted on Friday,��
December 18th this semester. I understand this is a late change this semester, but 

going forward this will likely remain the normal submission deadline. Admissions and 
Records will send out notices as they traditionally do every year as the deadline 

approaches.

 “Gratitude turns what we do have into enough.” 
~Unknown
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